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Dave Mitola wished everyone happy 
holidays.  He was sad that he was unable to 
participate in the Salvation Army bell ringing.  
He went to his in-laws for the holidays.  He 
had used a carrier on top of his van.  He 
forgot it was there and tried to drive into his 
garage with the carrier still on top of his van.   
Marshall Barrett was sorry to have missed 
Bob Van Alstine’s presentation last week.   
  
Curtis Hovey wished Ed Tremblay good luck 
in his retirement.  He is going to Geneva to 
visit relatives for New Year.   
 
 
Club Business:    
The next Rotary Board meeting is January 5.  
 
Program: Club Assembly 
Response:  
 
Upcoming Meetings  
1/6/16-Jack Madden will do a workshop for 
club members instructing them on how to use 
Rotary Club Central.   

Invocation: Ed Tremblay 
Song: “Auld Lang Syne” Chuck Ries 
Birthday: Ed Tremblay 
Anniversary:  Linda and Ed Tremblay, Chris 
and Jack Madden 
Visiting Rotarians: Byron Moak, 
Lansingburgh Club 
Guests:  
Door Prize:  Ed Tremblay 
Powerball:   Curtis Hovey tried for $10 but 
was unsuccessful. 
 
Rotarians Present:   
Barrett, Demers, Hovey, Madden, C., 
Madden, J., Mitola, Ries, Signoracci, 
Tremblay, E., Van Alstine 
 
Good News/Bad News:  
Bob Van Alstine thanked Jack Madden.  
Next week he will be giving a workshop to the 
club on how to use Rotary Club Central. 
Jack Madden was happy to be the speaker 
next week to teach members how to access 
Rotary Club Central. 
Bev Signoracci wished Ed Tremblay good 
luck in his retirement. He will no longer have 
to get up and drive in the snow.   
Colin Demers was happy to have gotten 
running shoes with studs for Christmas.   
Chuck Ries said that Colin is a stud. 
Chris Madden wished Ed Tremblay good 
luck in his retirement and wished everyone a 
Happy New Year.  
Byron Moak wished Ed Tremblay the best in 
his retirement he praised Bob Van Alstine for 
his great presentation the week before.  
Byron’s sister was ill so they had not done 
Christmas yet.   
Jack Madden was happy to have been 
retired for one month and he wished Ed 
Tremblay the best in his retirement. 
 
  

Song: Auld Lang Syne 
 

Should old acquaintance be forgot, 
and never brought to mind? 
Should old acquaintance be forgot, 
and old lang syne? 
 
CHORUS: 
For auld lang syne, my dear, 
for auld lang syne, 
we'll take a cup of kindness yet, 
for auld lang syne. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club Officers 
 

Curtis Hovey - President 
Curtis Hovey – President Elect 
Linda Tremblay - Secretary 
Michael Brooks - Treasurer 
Marshall Barrett – Sergeant At Arms 
Milan Jackson - District Governor 
 
Cohoes Rotary Web Site - 
www.rotaryclubofcohoes.org 

 

When and Where Other Rotary Clubs Meet: 

 To view when and where other Rotary Clubs in District 7190 meet go to: 
http://www.rotary7190.org/, click on When/Where Clubs Meet in the upper left corner of the home 
page.   
 

We conclude the meeting with recitation of The 
4 Way Test led by Bev Signoracci. 
  
The 4-Way Test  

The 4-Way Test "Of the things we think, say or  
 
       1. Is it the TRUTH?  
  2.  Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
  3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 
FRIENDSHIPS?            
 4.  Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?"   
 
  From ABC’s of Rotary   
 
 

http://www.rotaryclubofcohoes.org/
http://www.rotary7190.org/
http://www.monroerotary.org/abcsrotary.htm

